Present were Selectmen Olson, Mansfield, Dodge and secretary.

- 7:10 Bonnie Meaney and Mr. Abhijit Nobis came in to review the closure of of the New Boston Landfill. Mr. Nobis asked to have the Groundwater Discharge Permit sent to N.H. Department of Environmental Services.
- 8:10 Herbert Scott, Linda Scott, John Scott, Herbert Scott Jr., and their attorney Michael King to review Herbert Scott's gravel permit.

 Selectman Dodge reviewed for Mr. King that the Selectmen had reviewed Herbert Scott's permit and made some changes and were waiting for Herbert Scott's comment before printing final permit. With above parties Selectmen reviewed permit and a new permit would be printed on 10/5/88 for Herbert Scott to pick up and review again before signing.

Selectmen made an appointment with Lee Murray to inspect Scobie Road and third phase of Kennedy's development road on October 6, 1988 at 4pm.

Selectmen will submit a letter to the Planning Board agreeing to change the classification of a portion of Wilson Hill Road from Class VI to Class V. if the Planning Board approves the developers plan.

Selectmen reviewed weekly mail and signed weekly checks.

Meeting adjourned 12:PM Respectfully submitted Linda Sizemore

V200